
USPG Meeting 

Thursday, February 28, 2019 
8:30-10:00 a.m. 

LSC Conference Room 
  
Dear USPG Colleagues, 
  
Our next USPG meeting will take place this coming Thursday, February 28, in the LSC 

Conference Room starting at 8:30 a.m.  President Michael Johnson will join us to provide an 

update about the development of the 2021-25 University Strategic Plan and to engage us in 

discussing that subject. 
  
Meanwhile, the notes from the meeting of January 17, 2019, are attached. 

  
I look forward to seeing you this coming Thursday. 

  
Thanks! 

  
Jim 
  

Spring 2019 Meeting Dates: 
February 28 
March 14 

March 28 
April 11 
April 25 

May 9 
  
 


